


Falcon Reservoirs, which flow to South Texas. Additionally, we ask the State Department to work with 

the IBWC Commissioner to further engage with Mexico through the Minute process to ensure more 

consistent water releases from this point forward so that this is not a reoccurring concern. 

Attached for reference is a letter dated January 31, 2023, from the Texas Commission on Environmental 
Quality. The statistics referenced in the letter capture the sihiation as of that date, the water deficits 

continue to rise. 

We look forward to a speedy response on this time-sensitive matter. 

Sincerely, 

Monica De La Cruz 
Member of Congress 

Vicente Gonzalez 
Member of Congress 

Keith Self 
Member of Congress 

Henry Cuellar 
Member of Congress 

John Cornyn 

U.S. Senator 

August Pfluger 
Member of Congress 










